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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 28, 1975 

Dear.Pug: 

Many thanks for your nice letter of August 22nd. I too, 
enjoyed seeing you and my visit to Minneapolis was.most 
pleasurable. I'm glad to know that you feel it was a 
successful one. 

I have heard from George Pillsbury and I am still very 
enthusiastic about having you and him play with me at 
Burning Tree. However, the dates George sugge~ted, Sep­
tember 13th and 14th and September 20th and 21st, I am 
scheduled for out-of-town speaking commitments. As I 
have explained to George, I hope to work it ldut for another 
time. ., 
you again soon. 
Thank you again for writing ~~· I look forward to seeing 

l,{ 

Warmest personal regards. 

u 
1,{) ~ 

Francis L. Lund, CLU Cf • -~ 
New England Life 
801 First National Bank Building ~ 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55402 ~ 
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LUND-SHEA AGENCY I 801 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BLDG,, MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402 I TEL. AREA CODE 612 ° 332-8226 

FRANCIS L. LUND, CLU 

General Agent 

President Gerald R. Ford 
White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. President: 

August 22, 1975 

It was great to see you again personally last Tuesday. 

Your trip to Minneapolis was well reported by the press 
and you left a strong impact on "Gopherville." 

You were most gracious in your remarks about me at the 
luncheon and my thanks to you for so doing. 

George Pillsbury and I are eager to test our 15 handicaps 
/!against yours at Burning Tree. I understand he has 
talked to the White House about possible dates. 

In the meantime I shall attempt to correct my snap hook. 
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Resp c'ully yours, 

/ 

Lund, CLU 




